KURE BEACH COMMUNITY CENTER | ANUARY 14, 2014

The January 14, 2014 meeting of the Kure Beach Community committee was called to order at approximately 10:15. Members present were Harriet Owsley, Jeanne Gordon, Mararuth Capell, Barbara Boal, Craig Blozinsky, town Council Representative and Nicole Keely, Town Recreation Coordinator.

Harriet Owsley called the meetings to order with an opening prayer.

OLD BUSINESS

The September 10, 2013 minutes were approved with small changes made about the amounts needed for the barbecue supplies, drinks, desserts, and rolls.

Jeanne Gordon gave the committee a final report on the financial outcome of the barbecue.

NEW BUSINESS

With the resignation of Charlotte Philemon, Donna Budd, and Glenda Dodge, the committee discussed the need for new members. Several committee members volunteered to contact former members to see if they were interested in returning to serve.

The formal election of committee positions was postponed as the future need of the committee was put on the table for discussion. Possibilities for the future include having a special events committee, streamlining prior activities such as hosting only a fall and spring dance.

Instead of a Spirit Dinner sweatshirts will be given to committee volunteers.

Bathroom improvements continue with plans for a new vanity, towel dryer, light upgrades and mirrors. The beautification committee will report with suggestions by the next meeting.

Nikki reported on the rentals booked. They include Akito, weekly line dancing, and a church rental through the end of April. A watercolor class is scheduled to begin in February. A weekly summer guitar class is scheduled along with one wedding rental. The basset hound group wants to return. There is the possibility of a yoga class in the future.

Jeanne Gordon volunteered to attend the January 16 Town Hall Meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:20.

Submitted on January 28, 2014 by: Barbara Boal Acting Secretary

NEXT MEETING: FEBRUARY 18, 2014